
 

Celebrate 
APHA’s 2018 
Annual Expo 
with your 

colleagues! 

 

PHA is pleased to afford you the opportunity to invite “special friends” of your company to visit the 2018 Public 

Health Expo. Each exhibiting company may request up to 5 guest passes. 

 

These guest invitations are not to be used by the following: 

 your own staff, 

 public health professionals who should pay the registration fee, 

 representatives of suppliers, vendors or companies who wish to gain admittance for the purposes of making 

contacts. 

Each pass will admit one person to the Exhibit Hall one day only. The security staff will check badges of all entrants to 

the Public Health Expo. To take advantage of this offer, please return this form on or no later than October 31st. 

YES! I would like to request _____ guest passes (one day, exhibit hall only). 

_______________________________________________________________        _______________________________________________________________ 
Company Name       Contact Person 
 
 
________________  ____________________________________    _______________________________________________________________ 
Booth #   Phone Number    Email Address 

Sample Badge 

  

 

 

 

 

Please list those who will be receiving guest passes: 

Name Company Email Address 
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